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January 30, 2018 

 

 

The Honorable Elaine F. Marshall 

Secretary of State 

PO Box 29622 

Raleigh,  NC   27626-0622 

 

Dear Secretary Marshall: 

 

I am writing to report for the year ending September 30, 2017. A copy of the licensure statute, 

Article 22, and a list of the Board’s licensees is available at our website:  ncboeslpa.org. 

 

In 2017, the following actions took place: 

 

 Applications received         566 

 Temporary Licenses granted        219 

 Initial Audiology Licenses Issued           14 

 Permanent Licenses granted by reciprocity      295 

 Temporary to Permanent licensure status granted                    220 

 Licenses renewed                 6,222 

 SLP-Assistant registrations        349 

 Licenses suspended due to disciplinary action                              0 

 Licenses not renewed         250 

 Licenses Denied             6 

 Complaints Received             8 

  

This Board uses the Praxis Examination as its required examination and does not have its on 

examination process.  If you require additional information for the year 2017, please contact me 

at the telephone number or email address listed at the top of this page. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Caroline D. Sherwood 

Administrator 

 

cc:  Attorney General’s Office 

       Joint Legislative Administrative Oversight Committee   

       Publications Division 

 


